
 

 
 
 
January, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On April 28, 2017– the Putnam Transition Consortium and Putnam Independent Living Services are sponsoring  
  

RESOURCE & TRANSITION FAIR: 
Information for Youth with IEPs or 504 Plans to Prepare for Life After High School 

 
The goal of this fair is to provide information on the opportunities and supports that are available to individuals 
with disabilities, both during and after school years. 
 
We feel that it would be valuable to have your program represented at the fair.  Your program’s participation 
would involve setting up a table of information and speaking with participants highlighting the services you offer to 
individuals with disabilities and their families.  We have reached out to all local schools in the area and advertised 
through public media.  
 
The Transition Fair will be held from 3:30-6:30 at: 
Mahopac Public Library 
668 US-6  

Mahopac, NY 10541 
 
Tables and chairs will be available for you at no cost. 
 
Please share this information with any interested parties. 
 
If you are interested in participating in the Transition Fair, please fill out the lower portion of this letter and return 
it by April 1, 2017.  Please note that there is limited vendor space available.  If you have any questions, please 
contact: 
 
Stephanie Wozniak at swozniak@pnwboces.org 
Jessica Baumann at jbaumann@putnamils.org  
 

VENDOR REGISTRATION and RSVP at the Following Link: Click here 

 
Or Type: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOQ3kwxkp9OVHwJElQcmxsi25xiZe3zYBVASbhnbuYRbpt1Q/viewform  
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